
                                                    Careers Fair  2024 

A cross-section of year 9- 11 students meeting with Employers during Careers Fair in 

January 2024. All students had the opportunity speaking with providers supported by staff 

and teaching assistants. The feedback from students and staff was very positive. 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 


